
 

 
 
 
 

2023 HAWKES BAY/GISBORNE REGIONAL MEMO – 20 January 

Hello�Everyone�
I hope this newsletter finds everyone well and have enjoyed Christmas and New Year.   
 
Registrations have opened for Stitch Away Hawkes Bay and they are coming in slowly.  
Workshops are starting to fill up so you might like to get your registration in.  I will do my very 
best to put you in the workshop you wish to attend.  Please remember to tick the box if you are 
coming to the dinner.  Also remember to encourage your friends to attend even non guild 
members who will pay $110.00.   
 
As I ask every year – please send my any details of events you are running within your guild so I 
can put it on our regional calendar and send it out in my newsletter so we are all aware of what 
we are doing.  Also please send me any photos of finished projects so I can put them on our 
Website and Facebook page as well as my newsletter. 
 
Here is some finished projects from CHB Needleworkers. 
 

             
 
Keep safe with the rise of COVID around again and the abnormal weather conditions we are 
experiencing.   
 
I cannot count my day complete until needle and thread and fabric meet. 
 
 
 

Tracey Boyd 
Hawkes Bay and Gisborne Regional Representative 

Mobile: 021 435 418  Home:  (06) 858 9033 
Email :  anzeghbgregion@gmail.com 

Facebook: ANZEGHBGRegion 
Website:  https://anzeghbgregion.weebly.com 

 
 
 
    
 



 
What’s On Elsewhere 2023: 
Feb ANZEG Tutoring Course 
March 18th – 19th  Dunedin Embroidery School Part 1 
March 24th– 26th  Embroiderers Great Escape - 

https://embroiderersgreatescape.com/  
May 27th – 28th  Hawkes Bay Stitch Away 
October 9th – 10th  Dunedin Embroidery School Part 2 
 
 
Happy Stitching 
Tracey Boyd 
Regional Representative Hawkes Bay/Wairoa/Gisborne 
anzeghbgregion@gmail.com  
https://anzeghbgregion.weebly.com 
Facebook:  ANZEGHBGRegion 


